
Two positions, a lectureship and a postdoctoral fellowship, in Arabic language at Bowdoin 

College. Both positions are renewable. 

     

The deadline for applications is February 1, 2018. 

     

For the advertisements, please go to: 

[Lectureship]     <https://careers.bowdoin.edu/postings/4643> and 

[Postdoc]           <https://careers.bowdoin.edu/postings/4641> 

     

For more information about the positions, Bowdoin College, or Bowdoin’s initiative in Middle 

East and North African studies, please contact me at rgmorris@bowdoin.edu 

https://careers.bowdoin.edu/postings/4643
https://careers.bowdoin.edu/postings/4641

